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4th March 2025                               

Dear Families of Klee Classes,                 

                                                                               

Although it is a long way off, we wanted to let you know that Nursery will be going on a school trip 

to Kingston Library on Tuesday 17th June 2025.   

This is a very exciting opportunity where we will be reading stories and completing activities linked 

to our core books. 

 

Morning nursery will leave school at 9.30am and return at approximately 11am.   

Afternoon nursery will leave school at 1.30pm and return at approximately 3.10pm. 

 

The children will need to be in sensible footwear and correct clothing for the weather. 

We will need adults to volunteer to join us, as this trip requires a high ratio of adults to children. 

If we do not have enough adults we may have to cancel the trip.  All volunteers must have a DBS 

(Disclosure & Barring Service) certificate. If you already have a DBS with us and would like to 

volunteer, please tick the box in ParentPay.  

If you would like to apply for a DBS so that you can volunteer, see the Volunteering for School 

Trips link on our website page here, to start your application. You will then receive a link and will 

need to provide the necessary forms of ID etc. A DBS check is valid for 3 years, so you will be 

able to volunteer for other trips during this time.  

Each DBS check costs the school £16 so we ask families to contribute to the cost if possible. You 

will see this as an item on ParentPay.  

We will confirm volunteers nearer the time.  

If you have any questions, please let me know. 

Many thanks 

 

 

Becks Parker 

Nursery Lead  

https://www.kingathelstan.kingston.sch.uk/for-parents-and-carers/what-to-do-if/

